ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL

Delay of Phase 4 Closure 

[bookmark: _GoBack]It has previously been communicated that Phase 4 of the water works, when Weavers Lane to Tye Road will be closed, will commence on Monday 6th April. 

Due to a delay of receiving equipment and materials, phase 4 will now commence on Monday 14th April 2020.

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause.

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt – Clerk and RFO
02.04.2020
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